
In September, you will be in Johnson Class. 

Our class is named after Katherine Johnson 

Miss Durston will be your class teacher. 

 

 All about me! 

Miss Durston 

 

Hi, I am Miss Durston and I will be your new class teacher in 
Johnson Class in September. Our class will have a mixture of Year 
5 and Year 6 children. I have also spoken to your teacher, who has 
told me a little bit more about you, so I am now really looking 
forward to having you in our class. 

Just so you know a little bit about me, here are some facts: 

 

 

 

 

I hope you all have a lovely summer and I am really looking 
forward to getting to know you in September! 

 

Favourite: 

• Colour - Blue 
• Animal - Flamingo 
• Book/ Author – the Harry 

Potter series by JK Rowling 
• Beach – Watergate Bay 
• Hobby- Surfing 

 

Dislikes: 

• E.g. Food – Brussel Sprouts 
• E.g. Animal – Frogs 


